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41st Session of the Universal Periodic Review
Review of Finland– 09 November 2022
Statement by the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka
Mr. President, 
Sri Lanka thanks the delegation of Finland for the presentation made. 
We note actions taken by Finland to improve the human rights situation in the country including the implementation of the third National Action Plan on Fundamental and Human Rights, actions to end domestic violence and violence against women as well as the Government´s Action Programme to combat racism.
In a constructive spirit, Sri Lanka recommends that Finland:
1. Steps up measures for protection of migrant workers including through the ratification of the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of Their Families;
2. Improves the legal framework and institutional measures to combat discrimination and enhance access to effective remedies for victims of discrimination;
3.  Continue strengthening national laws on offenses related to violence against women and girls
We wish Finland success in its UPR engagement.
